
General Meeting Duke Memorial UMW October 6, 1991 

President Ann Marie Langford convened Duke Memorial United Methodist vbmen in the 
Bradshaw Room at 4:00 p.m., following a social hour, hosted by Circle Two. Invited 
guests included UMWmembers from Trinity, Ep'WOrth and Asbury Temple United Methodist 
Churches. 

Reverend Ruth Harper, Associate Minister at Epworth, gave a delightful program por­
traying the life of the late Fannie Crosby, hymn writer. Congregational singing, 
as well as several SQlos and duets, were enjoyed by the congregation. 

Ann Marie made the following announcements: 

Due to an increased need for assistance, our Methodist Mission Society needs addi= 
tional food for the pantry and funds to purchase baby needs and other supplies. 

Sew-Vols witl meet on October 9 from 9:00 to 12:OO...noon. They need help!! Items 
for distribution, such as bibs and walker pockets, will be made at that time. 

Linda Wilson announced tentative plans for a program in the Spring relating to 
changing lifestyles. She needs help from volunteers who are expwrts in the field 
as well as individuals who have experienced changes and are willing to work with 
her in developing this program. 

• 
Meeting adjourned at approximately 5:00 p.m. About fifty persons attended . 

Respectfully submitted, 

Beulah Latta, Recording Secretary 
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